Subject: FW: OP.12.019 and Z.12.047 |
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From: Jack Weinberg [mailto:jacklweinberg@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 3:26 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@yvaughan.ca<mailto:DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca>
Subject: Re: OP.12.019 and Z2.12.047

Attention: Laura Janotta
| live at 68 Rosedale Heights Drive, not too far away from the proposed development by Baif
Developments Limited, at the corner of Beverly Glen and Bathurst Streets.

| am appalled that the Vaughan Planning department could even consider this application of raising the
planned density from 148 units/hectare to 574 units/hectare,

That particular area is already unbelievably busy - how dare you give in to commercial pressures!

Why are you just going along with the development company?

Don't allow this to happen!

Yours,
Jack Weinberg



